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        4/29/2011
To whom it may concern,
I would like to request a 30 day extension to the current filing deadline for the 2010 Telecommunications Companies Annual Report.  I am requesting this in order to obtain a legal opinion regarding this filing as it pertains to our current operations.  If you have any questions or need me to submit additional information in support of this request please feel free to contact me at (360) 442-4414 or jason@cni.net at your convenience.


Sincerely,
Jason Petrillo
Marketing Director
Cascade Networks, Inc.



360.414.5990  •  360.414.5991 (fax)  •  1111 11th Ave  •  Longview, WA  •  98632
image1.jpeg
Cascade

NETWORKS

Internet Solutions




